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Webber, Jeanette

From: OPLC: Rules
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 1:24 PM
To: Webber, Jeanette
Subject: FW: 
Attachments: Haider CV-smallsize.pdf

Good Afternoon Jeanne, 

 I just found this and wanted to get it to you so it can go to the Board. 

Thanks 
Tina 

From: Haider Ali  
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 5:33 PM 
To: OPLC: Rules <OPLC-Rules@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject:  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hello   
I am Dr Haider having 5 years of experience and have license of 2 countries.  
I want to give an opinion about foreign vet graduate.  
Ease of finding jobs and immigration should be considered for them especially those with good 
experience. In return, such vets should ask minimum for ECFVG registration only.  
They can pass BCSE and NAVLE while doing job on limited license. In that way shortage of vets could be 
address and in future USA will get foreign vets who already have experience in USA and fully licensed 
also.  




